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Product Change Notification
Overview:
Please be advised that the following is notice of change to the Fire Research ManSaver safety bar product line.

Products Affected:
All MSA110 safety bar assembly models.
This includes the following current FRC part numbers:
MSA110-A14, MSA110-A16 ,MSA110-A18, MSA110-A20, MSA110-A22, MSA110-A24, MSA110-A26, MSA110-A28, MSA110-A30, MSA110-
A32, MSA110-A34, MSA110-A36
All MSA150 safety bar replacement cover models.
This includes the following current FRC part numbers:
MSA150-A14, MSA150-A16 ,MSA150-A18, MSA150-A20, MSA150-A22, MSA150-A24, MSA150-A26, MSA150-A28, MSA150-A30, MSA150-
A32, MSA150-A34, MSA150-A36

Change Description:
NO STEP label option-NS1 has been discontinued.

Reason for Change:
Part of the ongoing process to improve FRC products. The NO STEP label option-NS1 which consists of a heat sealed plastic decal has been 
replaced by the NO STEP label which is silkscreened directly to the vinyl cover.

Replacement Product:
The NO STEP label option-NS2 which consists of the NO STEP label which is silkscreened directly to the vinyl cover.

Reference:
No references are applicable.

Response:
No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information should be directed to an FRC sales representative at 
1.800.645.0074.


